
 

 

 

Dear Chair DeFazio and Ranking Member Graves:  

 

I am requesting funding for Rehabilitative Resurfacing of Belmont Avenue - 25th Ave 

to West of Elm St, in Franklin Park, Illinois in surface transportation reauthorization 

legislation.  

The project sponsor for this project is the Illinois Department of Transportation 

(IDOT) and the project is located on Belmont Avenue – 25th Avenue to West of Elm St, 

Franklin Park, IL 60131.  

The funding is designated for rehabilitative resurfacing and replacing non-compliant 

curb ramps to make them compliant with the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA). 

The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer dollars and it is anticipated that the 

resurfacing will address the pavement condition and prolong the lifespan of the existing 

pavement, while the proposed curb ramp work will enhance accessibility for non-motorized 

users with disabilities. 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this 

project. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Mike Quigley   

   April 20, 2021 

 


